SNOHOMISH COUNTY PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT

Special Meeting

September 2, 2025

The Special Meeting was convened by President Sidney Logan at 10:00 a.m. Those attending were Tanya Olson, Vice President; Julieta Altamirano-Crosby, Secretary; CEO/General Manager John Haarlow; Chief Operating & Legal Officer Colin Willenbrock; other District staff; Clerk of the Board Allison Morrison; and Deputy Clerks of the Board Jenny Rich and Morgan Stoltzner.

SnoSMART Workshop

Program Director Kevin Lavering, Program Manager Suzy Oversvee, and Principal Engineer John Hieb facilitated the SnoSMART Workshop.

President Sidney Logan continued the SnoSMART Workshop at 12:00 p.m. with no action being taken.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further discussion, the Special Meeting of September 2, 2025, adjourned at 12:30 p.m.

Approved this 9th day of September, 2025.

Secretary

President

Vice President